
         
 

 
 
Dear customers of the Collier Area Paratransit system: 
 

A review of the paratransit service system and potential 
co-pay increases will be held at the Local Coordinating 
Board (LCB) on September 9, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. at the 
Collier County Board of County Commissioners Board 
Room located on the 3rd floor of Building F, Main 
Government Center, 3303 Tamiami Trail East, Naples.   
 

The recommendation of the LCB will be brought to the 
Board of County Commissioners (BCC) for their 
consideration and action on September 27, 2011.  
 
If you have any questions you are welcomed to attend any of the 
meetings noted above or contact the following staff members: 
Collier County Growth Management: Michelle Arnold (239) 252-8192 
MichelleArnold@colliergov.net; Glama Carter (239) 252-8192 
GlamaCarter@colliergov.net; Thomas Stringer (239) 252-7777 
ThomasStringer@colliergov.net  

mailto:MichelleArnold@colliergov.net
mailto:GlamaCarter@colliergov.net
mailto:ThomasStringer@colliergov.net

